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2024-2025 TRAINING COURSES 

GREEN ACTIONS, BLUE FUTURE 

 

Email template – 
All courses 

Greetings dear secondary school teachers, 
 
The Education and Water Monitoring Action Group (EWAG) invites you and your 
class to take part in its new series of free training courses Green Actions, Blue 
Future.  
 
This series of four courses is offered online*, and each one can be booked for one 
month only (no recording). Each session lasts 45 minutes. You are welcome to 
register in as many courses as you wish, but as they are complementary, we 
recommend that you take the full series for a more comprehensive educational 
experience. For the 2024-2025 school year, here are the courses on offer:  
 

● October 2024: Why should we care about water in the context of climate 

change? 

● November 2024: Approaches to managing eco-anxiety and striving for 

eco-hope! 

● February 2025: How to carry out an environmental project from A to Z? 

● March 2025: Exploring best practices in scientific communication!  

 
*For Quebec City-based schools, a presenter can travel to the school to deliver 
the training in person. 
 
This series aims to provide your students with the knowledge and skills they need 
to take action on their own environmental projects. For a description of the four 
courses, please visit the EWAG website.  
 
 
How to register? You can enroll your class now by choosing a time slot on the 
EWAG website (ClimAction). Please note that bookings must be made at least 
two weeks in advance. You will receive confirmation by email and the person in 
charge of the training will contact you to confirm the time slot and send you the 
Zoom link needed to take part. 
 
Other relevant information: 

● There is no need for teachers or students to prepare in advance. 



 

● Several groups can book the same time slot if desired. 

 
Reserve your spot quickly, as each course is only offered 10 times during the 
chosen month.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Bianca Firbank 
(bfirbank@g3e-ewag.ca). 
 
Best regards, 
The EWAG team 
 
This project was made possible by the financial support of the Government of 
Canada. 

Email template – 
Course 1  

Greetings dear secondary school teachers, 
 
The Education and Water Monitoring Action Group (EWAG) invites you and your 
class to take part in its new series of free training courses Green Actions, Blue 
Future.  The first training session is fast approaching and a few spots are still 
available.  
 
COURSE 1 - Why should we care about water in the context of climate change? 
Immerse yourself in learning about the impacts of climate change on our 
waterways! Discover the crucial role these ecosystems play in our daily lives and 
the importance of protecting them.  
 
This course is offered online* and is available throughout October 2024. Please 
book a time slot via the EWAG website, at least 2 weeks in advance.  
*For Quebec City-based schools, a presenter can travel to the school to deliver 
the training in person. 
 
This series aims to provide your students with the knowledge and skills they need 
to take action on their own environmental projects. Reserve your spot for the 
other courses in the series right now! 
 
For more details, visit the EWAG website (ClimAction).  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Bianca Firbank 
(bfirbank@g3e-ewag.ca). 
 
Best regards, 
The EWAG team 
 
This project was made possible by the financial support of the Government of 
Canada. 

Email template – 
Course 2 

Greetings dear secondary school teachers, 
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The Education and Water Monitoring Action Group (EWAG) invites you and your 
class to take part in its new series of free training courses Green Actions, Blue 
Future.  The second training session is fast approaching and a few spots are still 
available.  
 
COURSE 2 - Approaches to managing eco-anxiety and striving for eco-hope! 
Learning about the impacts of climate change on the environment can be cause 
for anxiety. This training course will provide students with a better understanding 
of these feelings and how to deal with them. 
 
This course is offered online* and is available throughout November 2024. Please 
book a time slot via the EWAG website, at least 2 weeks in advance.  
*For Quebec City-based schools, a presenter can travel to the school to deliver 
the training in person. 
 
This series aims to provide your students with the knowledge and skills they need 
to take action on their own environmental projects. Reserve your spot for the 
other courses in the series right now! 
 
For more details, visit the EWAG website (ClimAction).  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Bianca Firbank 
(bfirbank@g3e-ewag.ca). 
 
Best regards, 
The EWAG team 
 
This project was made possible by the financial support of the Government of 
Canada. 

Email template – 
Course 3 

Greetings dear secondary school teachers, 
 
The Education and Water Monitoring Action Group (EWAG) invites you and your 
class to take part in its new series of free training courses Green Actions, Blue 
Future.  The third training session is fast approaching and a few spots are still 
available.  
 
COURSE 3 - How to carry out an environmental project from A to Z? 
Are your students interested in taking steps to help the environment, but don't 
know where to start? This course will provide them with the tools they need to 
take action, step by step! 
 
This course is offered online* and is available throughout February 2025. Please 
book a time slot via the EWAG website, at least 2 weeks in advance.  
*For Quebec City-based schools, a presenter can travel to the school to deliver 
the training in person. 
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This series aims to provide your students with the knowledge and skills they need 
to take action on their own environmental projects. Reserve your spot for the 
other courses in the series right now! 
 
For more details, visit the EWAG website (ClimAction).  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Bianca Firbank 
(bfirbank@g3e-ewag.ca). 
 
Best regards, 
The EWAG team 
 
This project was made possible by the financial support of the Government of 
Canada. 

Email template – 
Course 4 

Greetings dear secondary school teachers, 
 
The Education and Water Monitoring Action Group (EWAG) invites you and your 
class to take part in our new series of free training courses Green Actions, Blue 
Future.  The last training session is fast approaching and a few spots are still 
available.   
 
COURSE 4 – Exploring best practices in scientific communication! 
An important part of taking action is effectively communicating these efforts. This 
course explores how to make ideas accessible to the general public, how to target 
audiences of all ages and how to convey scientific information effectively. 
 
This course is offered online* and is available throughout March 2025. Please 
book a time slot via the EWAG website, at least 2 weeks in advance.  
*For Quebec City-based schools, a presenter can travel to the school to deliver 
the training in person. 
 
This series aims to provide your students with the knowledge and skills they need 
to take action on their own environmental projects. Reserve your spot for the 
other courses in the series right now! 
 
For more details, visit the EWAG website (ClimAction).  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Bianca Firbank 
(bfirbank@g3e-ewag.ca). 
 
Best regards, 
The EWAG team 
 
This project was made possible by the financial support of the Government of 
Canada. 
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